
 
 

 
Date:  12 June 2013 
 
RFP No. OMIK/08/2013 - Provision of Translation Services to the OSCE Mission in Kosovo 

 
Clarification Note No. 1 

 
 
The OSCE received a request for clarification from potential bidder. In accordance with Section I of 
the Bidding Documents the OSCE would like to provide the following clarifications:  
 
Question:  
 
I have a query regarding the following point: 
 
(iii) At least one sample of translations per each language combination as they were sent to the 
bidder’s clients (not published reports), including original version of the same document. 
 
Due to our confidentiality arrangements with our clients, it will not be possible for us to provide this. 
Will it be possible for you to provide sample texts which we could translate as a demonstration? 
 
Answer: 
 
Submission of sample translations is preferable. However, under the described circumstances the 
bidders may not submit samples. As specified in the Bidding Documents, the OSCE reserves the right 
to conduct a written test with any bidder. 
  
 
 


